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W E L C O M E

NEXT SUNDAY 01 /21 /2024
Prayer  Meet ing  @ 8:30  a .m.
Sunday School  @ 9:30  a .m.

Adu l t  SS -  “M.A . I .D .  &  the  Sanc t i t y  o f  L i fe ”         
l ed  by  Dav id  &  Jud i  He ide

Worship  Serv ice  @ 10:30  a .m.
Message by  Pastor  Jef f

John  2 :1 -12

  

Message by  Pastor  Jef f
John  1 :1 -18

GRIEFSHARE
GriefShare is starting up on January 17th at 10:00am.  If 
you have lost someone close to you, this is for you!  We 
will be meeting at Cornerstone every Wednesday 
morning for 13 weeks!  This series will be co-led by Helen 
Wall and Chewe Mulenga, and everyone is welcome!  To 
register (optional) go to griefshare.org or email Helen at 
helenwall7@gmail.com.

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY - KEEP YOUR LOVE ON
Thursdays @ 10:00am at Cornerstone  
Keep Your Love On by Danny Silk is a study on 
connection, communication, and boundaries. For more 
info, contact Helen Wall at 204-825-7803 or 
helenwall7@gmail.com.  

MEN’S “CONQUER SERIES”
Saturday, January 20 at 9:30am 
All men 16 years and older are encouraged to come.  
Please sign up by emailing vcreim@gmail.com or text 
204-245-0118.  For more info please talk to Sheldon, 
Josh, Dave F., or Vern.

LADIES’ RETREAT
The theme this year is Beauty for Ashes and the speaker 
is Donna Thiessen!  There are activities planned for the 
afternoon which you can sign up for.  Bring bedding, 
towels, pillows and join us January 26-28, 2024 at 
Winkler Bible Camp for another retreat!  Registration 
starts at 6:30pm on Friday, first session starts at 7:30pm.  
The last session is Sunday morning with a lunch to follow.  
For any questions contact any of the committee:  Julia, 
Lisa, Martha, Mary or Helen.  

YOUTH DRIVE-BY FUNDRAISER MEAL
Monday, February 5 @ 5:30-6:30pm
(Deliveries @ 5:00pm)
The youth kids will be hosting a drive-by meal pickup from 
Just BeeCuzz Cafe to support their missions trip to 
Winnipeg.  Each plate includes smoked brisket, potato 
salad, baked beans, a dinner roll AND dessert!!  
Suggested donation is $20/plate.  Cash or cheques made 
out to Cornerstone Ministries accepted. Tickets will be 
sold after the service on January 21st.
**If you can’t make it to the Drive-by Supper, and would 
like to donate to the youth group, monetary donations 
would be appreciated!  OR you could purchase a meal for 
someone in the community to be delivered by the youth!

PVBC “VALLEY-TINES” BANQUET
A fundraising banquet held on February 14 at 6pm at 
PVBC filled with amazing food, lots of laughs, and guest 
speaker, Jeff Banman.  Tickets are $25 and can be 
purchased at Winkler & Morden food stores or by calling 
the camp office: 204-246-2008.  Free will offering will be 
taken.

UPCOMING EVENTS

OFFERING
For those sending e-transfers, please use the 
church email address, 
cornerstone2296@gmail.com and not Elaine’s 
personal email.  Also, if you are submitting 
church invoices/bills, please send them to the 
above email or leave a paper copy in Sheldon & 
Shawna’s mailbox.  

PASTOR PETER AND LIBERTY…
Are taking a two-month leave to do ministry in 
San Carlos, Mexico.  Peter will return to his 
position on March 1.  Pray that they will have a 
fruitful time of ministry while they are away.  

ELDER NOMINATIONS
Elder nominations are open from December 24-
January 22.  Nomination forms can be found at 
the back of the church or on our website in the 
bulletins tab.  Jer Pauls and Vern Reimer’s terms 
will expire in March, both have decided to not let 
their names stand.  Please submit completed 
forms to either Sheldon Guenther or Josh Pauls 
via email or their church mailbox.  
guenthersheldon@gmail.com
jmpauls09@gmail.com

SR YOUTH NIGHT
Tuesday, January 16, 7:30-10:00pm
Anyone in grade 9-12 welcome to come down for 
a night of Bible study, games, and hanging out 
with friends!  

SR YOUTH

JR YOUTH NIGHT
Wednesday, January 17, 7:00-9:00pm
Anyone in grades 7-8 is welcome at the church 
for a high energy evening of games, snack and 
Bible Study!!  Invite your friends!!

JR YOUTH

QUEST 
Wednesday, January 24, 3:45-5:15pm
Anyone in grades 4-6 is welcome! 

QUEST

PIZZA SUNDAY
TODAY, January 14
Anyone ages 18-25 is welcome to stay at church 
after the service for fellowship over  a pizza 
lunch.  Bring $10.

YOUNG ADULTS
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BULLETIN
terri.rae.smith@gmail.com  
Call/text - (204) 825-8067
OFFERING
cornerstone2296@gmail.com
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OUR PURPOSE IS TO 
MEET, KNOW, LOVE & LIVE JESUS
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DEACON’S CORNER

The team of deacons at Cornerstone welcomes 
you to reach out to them regarding needs in our 
congregation and community.  The deacons are 

Don & Dana Gerbrandt, Sheila Smith, 
Helen Wall, Milt & Linda Krahn 

and David & Judi Heide.  
Your involvement is appreciated! 

If you know of an individual/family that are in a 
situation (for example: illness or injury, new 

baby, bereavement) where help with meals is 
needed, please contact Sheila Smith to share 

the information.

There are no words to express the 
appreciation of the support we received 

and felt from our church family.  Your 
prayers, your love and your care.  Thank 

you Pastor Jeff & Helen for the many times 
you came to our home with a minute’s 

notice to pray and give us wise counsel. 
Thanks everyone for all your hard work to 
prepare for Denis’s celebration of life with 
short notice and so capably handled so 

many people who came.  
-Val & family
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